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In regards to HB 2002 I oppose this bill.  It is my opinion that the govenmeny has too 

much say in a persons medical decissions. The govenment has little by little pushed 

their way into our everyday lives.  You need to listen to the people being you work for 

us. This is not a bill to better one life but to cause more turmoil.  Please think real 

hard before voting on this.  Think about if you are John Q Pubic would you want the 

govenment making decissions on your behalf or would you want to make those 

decisions. 


